Tyler Obedience Training Club Member Meeting At Lucky Dog Training Center - March 6, 2013

John Rainey from Natures Select dog food presented a program about portion sizes.

The meeting was called to order by President Mary Dick at 7:00pm at Lucky Dog

<u>Secretary's Report by Tina Allbritton:</u> Motion was made and passed to approve the minutes.

<u>Treasurer's Report by Don Etheridge:</u> The agility trial made money. Motion was made and passed to approve report.

Vice President's Report by Norma Sorrells: Nothing to report.

<u>Training Secretary's Report by Phyllis Hagen:</u> Will need help at the sign-up table for classes starting next week.

<u>Training Director's Report by Robin Visniski:</u> Robin handed out certificates to those that taught last session. Still need teachers for the Thursday night classes. A sign-up sheet was passed around.

Committees:

Sonia Asido reported for Pat Gannon that all the judges have been hired for the obedience and rally trials this July.

Cheryl Etheridge reported that the February agility trial went great. Thanks to everyone that helped. Robin thanked everyone who stewarded.

<u>Old Business:</u> The Quitman demo is April 27th from 12-2. Hide-A-Way Lake's mini sessions are April 6th, 13th and 20th starting at 10 am. Member training is held from 5:30-6:15 at Lucky Dog on Tuesdays and Thursdays before the start of classes.

New Business: Karen Flowers will be heading up the TOTC library. She's looking for donations of books or videos.

Robin talked about the "Whine and Yappitizer" party to be held June 15th at Lucky Dog starting at 6:30. Members bring their favorite appetizers. The club will provide drinks. The East Texas Fair demo will be Sept 25th. Demo times are 6:30, 7:30 and 8:30.

There will be an obedience match at Lucky Dog on April 14th from 9-4.

We will have a book swap at the April meeting. Any type of books can be brought.

Kathleen will present a program about Patriot Paws at the next meeting.

New Members: 1st Reading - Kathy Smith, Crystal Hampton and Ruger Stocking. 2nd Reading & voted into membership were Renée Cunningham, Dennis Cannon, Beth Moore and Lisa Bettin.

Respectfully submitted,

Tina Allbritton